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Sujet :         Postdoctoral Position at University of Arizona
Date :         Tue, 16 Jan 2018 18:35:32 +0000
De :         Kris Klein <kris.klein@gmail.com>
Pour :         Fouad Sahraoui <fouad.sahraoui@lpp.polytechnique.fr>

I am writing to let you know about a postdoctoral research position that
will be opening at the University of Arizona in the Solar and
Heliospheric research group within the Lunar and Planetary Laboratory. 
We are interested in candidates who will work with me on combining
theory with the analysis of in situ solar wind observations as a means 
of characterizing the plasma processes that occur in the heliosphere and
in space and astrophysical plasmas more generally. In addition to
currently available solar wind observatory data, we will be working with
measurements from the soon-to-launch Parker Solar Probe to gain a better
understanding of how the solar wind is heated and accelerated in the
near-Sun environment.

If you know of any graduate students or postdocs who may be interested 
in this position, it would be greatly appreciated if you would forward 
this message to them. Interested applicants for the position,
Postdoctoral Research Associate I with listing number P20504, can apply at:
https://uacareers.com/postings/26015

If you, or a potential applicant, have any questions regarding the
position, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Cheers-
Kris

--
Kristopher G. Klein, Ph.D.
Postdoctoral Research Fellow
Climate and Space Science
University of Michigan
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